
1st June 2021
Dear Parents

The Sun has arrived at long last and we are enjoying the fine days at school too!
Remember to be Sun smart!
Here are a few notes to get us all through the next few hectic weeks.

Sports Day
We will be having our Sports Day on Friday 4th June. This year Sports Day will be facilitated by Core NI Sports Coaches. The event will be held on school grounds and all children will remain in their class bubbles. Make sure your child(ren) wear PE gear, suncream and hat on the day.
First Communion

Sunday June 6th at 10am in Toura Chapel for P4 Group 1.
Sunday June 27th at 10am in Toura Chapel for P4 Group 2.
School Photographer

Tempest Photography will be in school on Monday June 14th at 9am. She will be taking photos of the P1 & P7 groups only this year. 
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Leavers Assembly
The Leavers assembly for the P7’s will be on Thursday 24th June.

Details to follow closer to the time.

Home school transport applications 

Are available online at: 

http://www.eani.org.uk/i-want-to/get-advice-on-home-to-school-transport/apply-for-school-transport/
Current Eligible Families and New Applicants for Free School Meals/Uniform Allowance
Parents/guardians who are currently in receipt of support for the 2020/21 school year will not be sent a pre-populated form for the 2021/22 school year. All parents/ guardians (including new applicants) are required to apply on-line from Monday, 7 June 2021 via the EA website https://www.eani.org.uk/financial-help/free-school-meals.
The Helpdesk operates Monday – Friday from 9.00am to 4.30pm and can be contacted via email: mealsanduniform@eani.org.uk. The telephone number which should be used for all enquiries is:       (028) 9041 8044.

School Dinners / Milk Monies - June
Dinner: £2.60 daily, £13.00 weekly, Month – £52.00 
June Milk: £4.00
Uniform Suppliers

Uniform suppliers are School Trends, My Clothing (both online) and Schools Days Ltd (Enniskillen). Miss B’s Clothing in Belleek, check store for details.
School Reports

School reports will be issued by the 18th June. Please read and sign the report and return a copy to the school. If there are any queries you can contact the class teacher.
Summer Holidays
The Summer Holidays will begin on Wednesday 30th June 

School will finish at 12 noon. Please ensure you make arrangements for your child to be collected at this time.
School reopens Wednesday 1st September 2021
At this hectic time of year, we thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards





 
Marie O’Shea

Marie O’Shea
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